
Porth Cricket Club
Porth Cricket Club have had a fantastic year, where their membership

has quadrupled. Through a ton of hard work, a dedicated team of
volunteers have helped the club to grow and thrive by introducing new

junior and ladies sections. In May they launched two Cricket Wales
programmes (All Stars and Dynamos) helping them to engage with

children age 5-11. Over 50 children enjoyed the sessions, and they are
now running them indoors throughout the winter. The club launched a
brand-new ladies softball team in August. Around 16 ladies have signed

up and the team recently had their first friendly.

 12 Days of Christmas 2021 - 9th Winner

To top off the year, their
senior team gained

promotion in the South
East Wales Cricket league.


